
From: Andrea Vargo

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC:

Subject: Feedback

Date: Sunday, May 04, 2008 1:17:48 PM

Attachments:

I vote NO on a new bridge.   My thought is that we could save a huge bunch of 
money and possibly undo much of the congestion by widening the high that 
leads to the bridge.   Even with a new bridge,  the lane narrowing on I-5 on the 
Oregon side would keep traffic backed up.   
 
So let's try the revamping of I-5 first.
 
Andrea Vargo
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